
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 21443/22 
 
10th May 2022 
  

Deputy Paul McAuliffe  

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has have been forwarded to me for attention.  

 

PQ: To ask the Minister for Health the number of vacant respiratory consultant posts at 
Temple Street Children’s Hospital, Dublin; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 
 
Childrens Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

I have followed up with Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street and can confirm that 

there are currently no vacant respiratory consultant posts at CHI at Temple Street.  

 

There are 2 whole-time equivalent (WTE) posts at CHI at Temple Street and both posts are 

currently filled. 

 

I trust this is of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

PP Sharon Ryan, Directorate Operations Lead CDA (General Manager). 

 

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie 
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